THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

TEACHERS APPOINTMENT BUREAU

November 20, 1945

Mr. F. C. Allen 107 Robinson

Dear Mr. Allen:

The enclosed notations are in regard to three people whom I have interviewed during my visits to high schools, who are interested in becoming teachers of physical education. I thought perhaps you might like to write them a letter and if you had any special folders dealing with this field of work, send them one. I think that they are somewhat interested in coming to the University and a word from you would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

HEC/jm encs W. E. Chandler, Secretary
Teachers Appointment Bureau